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LONDON SWI1A 0AA

Nick Page

Chief Executive
Solihull Council
Council House
Manor Square
Solihull B91 3QB

5 March 2019

Dear Nick,
Re. Clopton Crescent/Newby Grove

Please find enclosed correspondence from my constituents who are very concerned about
proposals in the local plan to develop land at Clopton Crescent/Newby Grove. As you will
see from residents” comments, there has previously been a petition submitted to the local
authority against development of the site and residents have also raised the issue of a
covenant which they understood was in place on the site to protect it from development.
Residents want to retain green space for local children and are also concerned about the
impact on local infrastructure and services with increased traffic and housing at this site. |
would be grateful if you could take on board residents’ concerns as part of the consultation
process.

Yours sincerely,

Rt. Hon. Dame Caroline Spelman MP

House of Commons, London SW1A 0AA 631 Warwick Road, Solihull B91 1AR
Tel: 0207 219 4189 Tel: 0121 711 7029

Email: caroline@carolinespelman.com
www.carolinespelman.com





